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Comments: The backside of Grand Targhee into Teton canyon has some beloved backcountry lines. It's a place

us locals can go close to home to get out into to nature and away from the hustle and bustle of the resorts. Teton

canyon is almost a sacred place, where tons of people use the area not only for back country skiing but also for

cross country skiing and snowshoeing. There are many animals who call the canyon home. Developing into the

canyon would only push those animals out of their homes and closer to the neighborhoods and roads. Creating

more animal involved accidents. Not to mention some of the terrain on the backside of Targhee can be pretty

gnarly. Not everyone should have access to those kinds of cliffs and steep lines. The people of Teton country

don't only want to keep this development from happening into Teton canyon for the sake of back country skiing

but also for the animals and land. Teton canton is beautiful and developing into it will take a lot of that beauty

away. Business and just humans in general are so quick to be so greedy and think of the money and not the long

picture. Ask yourself how this development will truthfully impact the community and the environment. I guarantee

you will come up with more negative affects rather than positive. Help save the Teton canyon and say no to the

expansion plans. 


